
Our domain change to senecapolytechnic.ca
Published  11/20/2023 by  Stephanie Conte

Seneca is now a Polytechnic, and we are changing our domain

name from senecacollege.ca to senecapolytechnic.ca. To support our transition, Seneca

Polytechnic’s ITS applications and systems will undergo maintenance starting the afternoon

of Wednesday, Dec. 20, with completion expected before Sunday, Dec. 24. We appreciate

your patience during this period as students and employees will experience service

disruptions.
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